
From: Mary Ellen Gonzales
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2017 8:19:36 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: Hearing
Subject: Plutonium pit production

Dear Sir,

Please cease all plutonium pit production. Since we are the only nation with massive amounts
of those weapons, we do not need any more

Mary Ellen Gonzales
Santa Fe, NM
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